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PolicyLab wrote a letter responding to Delaware's Department of Health and Social Services' Proposed Public
Notice on Postpartum Continuous Eligibility. In this letter, PolicyLab experts offer comments in support of the
proposed amendment to the Medicaid State Plan, with a particular focus on how postpartum continuous
eligibility not only improves maternal health but also that of infants and children.
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